
1 
 

ZONTAGRAM 
 
 

 

ZONTA CLUB OF WESTCHESTER 
CONSTITUENT OF ZONTA INTERNATIONAL  

DISTRICT 3 AREA 1 ORGANIZED 1931 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
President  

Laura- Dunckley  
Vice President  

Joan Mallory  
Treasurer  

Gamjana Palmieri  
Secretary  

Coralie Joseph  

Director 
 

Nora Gorman 
 
Director 
 

Jamie Hubert 
 
Director 
 

Sheila Sieversten 
 
Zontagram 
 

Jamie Hubert 
 
zontaofwestchesterny.org 

www.zontadistrictthree.org 

www.zonta.org 

zontawestchester@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 
Dear Westchester Zontians, 

 

Greeting and a Happy New Year 2019 to all! 

   I am happy to report that we had a triumphal end to our year on 

many levels. Our final meeting of 2018 was held at the home of 

Joan Mallory and was a combination of business and holiday 

celebration. Those present were: Alice, Georgia, Nora, Regina, EJ, 

Shirley, Gigi, Nancy, Coralie, Arlene, Joan and Laura 

   One of the items on the agenda was to finalize the Hope’s Door 

Project, which we did.  We worked in collaboration with the United 

Methodist Women (UMW) of Asbury Crestwood Church in 

purchasing and collecting the Holiday gifts for five shelter families. 

At this meeting we arranged for a packing/wrapping party the 

following week attended by five of our members. Check out the 

pictures on our web site. Finally Laura and Gigi delivered the final 

load to Hope’s Door. 

   Last month we announced that Coralie Joseph was nominated to 

the Westchester County Senior Hall of Fame. This month we report 

that several of our members were able to attend that event at the 

Marriot in Tarrytown and witness her induction. Congratulations 

Coralie. We are all proud of you. 

   Clothes and Bras continue to be donated and delivered by our 

club. This is an ongoing need. 

   During the first two weeks of the new year a group of our 

members will be meeting to further our response in support of Title 

IX which is being challenged by the US Secretary Of Ed. The 

secretary wants to weaken the current laws that protect victims of 

sexual abuse. Nancy Sanchez Caro will be reporting to us on this 

topic at our upcoming meeting.  

   Members are reminded to remember about the raffle tickets we 

are selling. The proceeds from that project will be due in April. 

   We will plan another Opera Fundraiser in the spring and are open 

to any other ideas on fundraising that any of you may have.   

   Three of our members, Rosemary, Connie and Nora are dealing 

with sick or injured spouses. We extend the hand of friendship to 

them and ask them to keep us apprised. 

   If you are bringing a guest or are unable to come to our next 

meeting, please contact Nora Gorman. 

 

Again, best wishes for a Happy New Year! 

 
Laura Dunckley, President

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MONTHLY MEETING 
Tuesday 

January 15, 2019 

 

J.C. Fogarty’s 
60 Kraft Avenue  
Bronxville, NY 

 

Networking 
6:30 

 

Dinner & Meeting 
7:00 to 9:00 
 
 

 
Speaker 

Nancy Sanchez-Caro 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 
2019 
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January Birthdays 

 

 

Nancy Sanchez-Caro – 8
th

 

 

 

Rosemarie Cornacchio – 10
th

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


